
REGULAR BOARD MEETING--- OCTOBER 11, 2010 

 

Chairman Fahey called the meeting to order at 7:30pm.  Present:  Fahey, Gundlach, Zweifel, Christen and 6 

citizens. 

September minutes were approved, motion Zweifel/ Gundlach. 

Treasurers report: Balance at the end of September $152,642.08.  Motion to approve Gundlach/ 

Zweifel. 

Town Accountant Kevin Krysinski was present to give the Audit report.  He briefly reviewed the documentation 

and recommendations and answered any questions.  An audit will be done in 2011 as well and presented at the 

Annual meeting. 

Rick Francois and Herb Blaser were present to discuss the fund raising efforts on the behalf of the Belleville Lake 

Restoration project.  The board will place the lake project on the agenda for the budget meeting. 

Craig Galhouse, Town Assessor explained the need for the re-valuation and the need to store the official records 

at the town hall.  It is recommended that the property cards be kept in a fireproof storage system. 

The paving bids for the Recycling Center were reviewed and Bartelt Paving's bid of $8,496 was approved, motion 

Zweifel/ Gundlach. 

The 2011 tax collection agreement was approved, motion Gundlach/ Zweifel. 

A budget worknight was set for October 26, 2010 at 6 pm. 

Recycling Center stickers will be ordered for 2011. 

Bills were discussed and approved, motion Gundlach/Zweifel. 

Motion to adjourn Zweifel/ Gundlach.  Meeting adjourned at 8:40 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Candee J. Christen, Clerk 


